Russell A. Strong

28 August 2006 /24,06
5323 Cheval Place

Charlotte, NC 28205

Dear Russ,

Here are the dates for the missions I flew with the 368" Bomb Squadron that I
need copies of the mission reports for :
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That’s 31 missions plus the 2 you already sent me which comes to 33 and at
3for $5 I should send you a check for $55 which you will find enclosed with
this letter. Thanks for helping me get these reports.

Sincerely,

Paul H. Greer

Phone: sofg/s 23507

e-mail: azgreers@cisaz.com



